
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

February 5, 1997 

 

BY FACSIMILE AND FIRST-CLASS MAIL 

 

Ms. Jane Sealock 

Director 

U.S. Army Central Security Facility 

Fort George G. Meade, MD 20755-5995 

 

Re:  Central Security Facility Compliance with the JFK Assassination Records 

       Collection Act, 44 U.S.C. § 2107                                        

                                  

 

Dear Ms. Sealock: 

 

In my February 4, 1997 letter to you, I referenced a fact sheet explaining the destruction of the Army 

intelligence file on Lee Harvey Oswald (see numbered paragrph 7).  I neglected to enclose the fact 

sheet with that letter, and I am attaching it hereto. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Ronald G. Haron 

Senior Attorney 

 

Attachment 

 

cc:  William T. Coleman III, General Counsel, 

Department of the Army 

Stewart Aly, Associate Deputy General Counsel, 

Department of Defense 



 


